
LADIES AND GENTLEMEN, 

 

Please be informed that in our capacity as auditors we 
checked the SHOWCO accounts. In recent years, it was 
a pleasure to carry out this task together with Andy 
Böske. Andy was appointed to the SHOWCO Board. His 
designated successor is Marzellus Hellmann. Marzellus 
was kind enough to activley support this audit already. 
The cooperation with Marzellus worked very well. 
Because of the Covid regulations necessary documents 
were sent to us on Feb. 17th. this year, by the tax 
consultant who prepared the annual financial 
statements.   

We carried out the audit by the way of random checks 
but did it ouf course diligently. It took a reasonable 
time. 

We can confirm that Mr Seijnders filing of the records 
is very well. Any upcoming question possible had been 
answered promptly. The filing is well arranged and 
organized. 

We would therefore apply for a formal approval, of 
those actions the director and the whole board of 
SHOWCO carried out, in the financial year of 2021. 

Thank you. 


